
dr. Jorm Chakamian 
5 ~ed Court 

r.iarch 30, 1 9 77 

l-iiddlctm.vn , Ne\'l Jersey 07748 

Dear _1r. Chakamian ; 

We gr~atly appreciate the renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that urpose. 

Our R ceipt ~~o. 26321 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


